
 

Transitioning to Teaching Online 
Drop-In Office Hours 

ACERT is hosting office hours for instructors to 
meet with experienced online instructors and work 
together on transitioning their courses online. 
These sessions will be open-ended and focus on 
the questions that participants bring. The 
experienced instructors will offer tips for effective 
teaching practices and digital tools that 
participants can adapt to their own needs. 

Location: Dates: 
Friday, March 13 — 10am to 4pm 1203 Hunter East Monday, March 16 — 1pm to 5pm 

(Charlotte Frank Room) Tuesday, March 17 — 10am to 4pm 
Wednesday, March 18 — 3pm to 6pm 

Please bring your own laptops, tablets, or other devices. 
Coffee and snacks will be served. 


